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TO:  MEMBERS OF THE FACILITY ASSOCIATION 
 

ATTENTION: CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
 

BULLETIN NO.: F2021 - 024 
 

DATE:  APRIL 16, 2021 
 

SUBJECT:   FACILITY ASSOCIATION NEW WEBSITE 

 
 

Some exciting news from Facility Association! This morning, FA launched our new website. 

The new site improves functionality and navigation, as well as being accessible on your 

mobile device. Based on your input and requests, we believe the overall experience will be 

greatly enhanced. We encourage you to browse and explore the new site. For your 

convenience, you can click the following link https://facilityassociation.com which will direct 

you to the new site. Please note that due to the scheduled phase out of Internet Explorer 11 

our new website is not supported on that browser. 

 

FA is also excited to introduce a new and modernized logo. Our new logo reflects both the 

future and our tradition: representing the growing importance of data and technology, while 

continuing our commitment to our Purpose to ensure the availability of automobile insurance 

to owners, lessees and licensed drivers of motor vehicles who are eligible. 

 

 

 

Saskia Matheson 

President & CEO 
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